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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: KINGSPORT REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

FROM: SAVANNAH GARLAND, PLANNER  

 

DATE: JUNE 15TH, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: IRREVOCABLE LETTER OF CREDIT RELEASE FOR WEST PARK 

DEVELOPMENT LOT 9  

 

FILE NUMBER: 2021-201-00010 

 

 

The City currently holds an Irrevocable Letter of Credit for the West Park Development 

Lot 9. This letter of credit totals $29,428.24 and is to cover the cost of the remaining 

improvements. The developer is no longer required to have the Irrevocable Letter of Credit 

because the new subdivided recorded plat encompasses the improvement area in the new 

lot extension. Therefore, they no longer have any remaining improvements.  

 

All improvements have been satisfied and staff sees no need to keep this Irrevocable Letter 

of Credit.  

 

Staff Recommends releasing this Irrevocable Letter of Credit in the amount of $29,428.24, 

as calculated by the City Engineering Division, since all remaining improvements have 

been made.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 


